
Wednesday,	July	26,	2017	at	3:36:20	PM	Eastern	Daylight	Time

Page	1	of	1

Subject: CEC	2017	Conven,on	and	Expo	-	Proposal	Status
Date: Thursday,	October	6,	2016	at	11:19:24	AM	Eastern	Daylight	Time
From: Renee	Glasby
To: Maria	Timberlake

October 6, 2016
 
 
Dear Maria Timberlake:
 
 
CONGRATULATIONS! On behalf of the 2017 Program Advisory Committee, we are pleased to
confirm the acceptance of proposal number _ 2332, submitted for CEC 2017 Convention and Expo,
April 19-22 in Boston, Massachusetts. Your proposal titled, Weighing Costs & Benefits: Access to the
General Education Curriculum, has been accepted as a Presentation with Q&A for 1 hour.
 
You will be receiving additional information in the next month including session date and time,
audiovisual, and general travel/Boston information. Please use the proposal number as your reference
number for all communication regarding your presentation.
 
Hotels. You may book your hotel by visiting www.cecconvention.org. Thank you for choosing a CEC
contracted hotel.
 
Registration – all presenters are required to register for the convention by December 31, 2016 to avoid
cancellation of your session. Be sure to login at www.cecconvention.org and register.
 
We look forward to your participation. We greatly appreciate your commitment to the Council and your
continued leadership in special and gifted education. We hope that you share our excitement about the
upcoming convention; an excellent professional development opportunity for all who work with
students with exceptional learning needs.
 
 
See you in Boston!
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
CEC Convention Team
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